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Our Studio Is On The Web!

www.mrsbrownspianostudio.weebly.com
Please be sure to visit the studio website regularly to check for updates.  I try to keep it updated with information about available classes, upcoming events, etc.  

I would like for all students to visit the feedback/reviews page on the website and leave comments about your experiences with my studio.  Once you are at the feedback page, click on the link for the type of lessons/services you have used.  On the next page, click reply and leave your comments in the box provided.

Do You Facebook?

You can be a fan of Mrs. Brown's Piano Studio on Facebook.  To get to the fan page, you can either search “Mrs. Brown's Piano Studio” directly through facebook.  Or, you can click on the facebook fan page link on the contacts page of the studio website.  The fan page posts little news tidbits, and contains discussions, etc. that you can participate in.

Please note that the facebook fan page is not a good place to leave messages for me regarding scheduling, etc.  Although I check this page fairly regularly, the fan page does not notify me of new comments like your personal page does.  It is still much more reliable to call or send an email.
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This Studio Is going Places.....

Mrs. Brown's Piano Studio is seeing exciting growth and changes.  It has been my desire to develop this studio into more of a music school, offering lessons in many instruments, classes in courses like music theory, music history, and composition, summer camps, etc.  This vision can't become reality overnight, but we are beginning to take steps in that direction.  You may notice some signs of growth over the next several months.  The first will be the studio name.  Our official name is now “Mountain Valley Studios”.  You will begin to see this showing up on various studio correspondence.  You may continue to make checks payable to “Rebecca Brown”, though, unless you receive instructions to do otherwise.

It is my hope that it will not be too long before I am able to acquire a building, move the studio out of my house, and begin to hire other teachers.  I will make every effort to walk through this whole process with interfering with the quality and consistency of your lessons.

I would covet your prayers and support through this transition time.  I am blessed with wonderful students, and very supportive parents.  Thank you!
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